THE UNIVERSITY OF NEBRASKA
LINCOLN

DEPARTMENT OF
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR October 16, 1944,

Ur. F. C. Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog'":

I have your letter of October 1l2. . Thanks very much

for the opportunity to play in Kansas City. However, you will
note by the enclosed schedule that I play Iowa U on the 16th
and Minnesota on the 22nd., I will have to forego the pleasure

of meeting you guys but I will let you tear m e to pieces in
1946. If you need further information, I will be in Lawrence

Saturday.

With best wishes, I am

Very trx

Encl,.



